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Jaguars Class – Hindu Mandir Trip 
On Monday this week Jaguars went on an exciting visit to the 
Wellingborough Hindu Mandir.  
 
The Children thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity, asking lots of questions  

about Hinduism and becoming very       
knowledgeable on all the gods and 
goddesses which are worshipped and 
prayed to everyday.  

 
 
 

This half term has absolutely flown and it is hard to believe that after next week we enter the last half 
term of the academic year! This last half term will also be jam packed with hopefully fun and memorable 
events and of course lots of learning within school. 
 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Griffin for the time being who leaves today to begin her maternity she will 
be missed!  
 
School reopens for Summer 2 on Monday 3rd June- we look forward to welcoming everyone back.  
 
We wish you all a relaxing and healthy half term break. 
 
 
Mr Gareth Rust 
Head of School  

NMPAT Big Sing! 
The Bozeat School Choir had an amazing opportunity to sing at the Royal 
& Derngate Theatre as part of the NMPAT Big Sing on Monday. 

 
The children had a brilliant time and they have worked incredibly hard in 
preparation for the performance.  

 
A BIG thank you to Mrs Griffin for leading the choir and to all the parents  

for your help and support. 
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Acrobatics and Tricking –After School Club  
We are delighted to confirm that Twisted Arts will be running a ‘Tricking’ After School Club next term. 
 
Twisted Arts performed an assembly today for children to demonstrate what tricking is all about and 
how they can learn new skills. 
 
The club is open to Children in Years 1 – 6 and will take place on Wednesday’s 3.30-4.30pm from 5th June 
to 17th July 2024. The School is providing a 50% fee subsidy. 
 
There are very limited place available, please go to: https://twistedarts.co.uk/store/bozeat-community-
primary-school/ to book your place! 

School Meals 
The school menu for next term is now available 
on Parent Pay. 
 
Please remember if you want to order a meal for 
the first week of term (w/c 3rd June) orders need 
to be booked by Tuesday 28th May 2024. 

Hockey Competition 
On Tuesday, 6 children from Year 3 participated in a Hockey Competition at Wrenn School 
Wellingborough. They started with a short practice session and then found out about the rules of the 
game. A team of 4 (2 subs) played 4 matches in total, they won 2, lost 2 and came 5th overall.  
 
The team had a great time playing hockey and scoring goals, they represented  
the school brilliantly. Well done all! 
 

‘ NEXT – Support your child’s transition to Secondary’ 
There is a popular, free, online evening discussion course with Family 

Learning for Parents with children who are moving to Secondary school in 

September  

 
There are 3 evening sessions starting on either Wednesday 5th June or 
Tuesday 11th June at 7pm, to think about helpful support resources,  

resilience and strategies to build confidence and help make the change from primary to secondary 
school smoother. 
 
For more information and to book your place please go to:  
https://courses.northantsglobal.net/CourseKeySearch.asp?ID1=next 

Extended Services 
Please remember bookings for the first week of 
term (w/c 3rd June) need to be made by Tuesday 
28th May 2024. 
 
 
 

https://twistedarts.co.uk/store/bozeat-community-primary-school/
https://twistedarts.co.uk/store/bozeat-community-primary-school/
https://courses.northantsglobal.net/CourseKeySearch.asp?ID1=next
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Key Dates and Events 2024 
Date Time Event 

 June  

Monday 3rd June - Children return to School 

Friday 7th June 3.00pm Rabbits Class Book & Biscuit 

Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th June - Year 6 Residential 

Wednesday 19th June 10.00am School Sports Day 

Tuesday 25th June 9.30am Jaguars Class Ukulele Performance 

Wednesday 26th June 10.00am Pre-School Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June 1.15pm Panthers & Lions Temple Visit 

 July  

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July - Transition Days 

Friday 12th July - School Reports to go out 

Tuesday 16th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Wednesday 17th July 9.30am Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 22nd July 
9.00am Year 6 Celebration assembly 

PM Year 6 Celebration trip 

Tuesday 23rd July - School finishes for Summer 

OWLS RABBITS JAGUARS LIONS 

    

For an amazing piece 
of writing 

For her incredible 
improvement in 

writing and spelling 

For finding and 
discussing a range of 
insects in the school 

grounds during 
Science 

For truly showing 
resilience over the 

last few weeks 

 

 

Our Learning Champions this 

week are: 

Outside Achievement 
A huge congratulations to Bethan who competed in the GFA County 4 piece 
competition last Sunday and came 1st place on floor and 2nd place on Bars in the under 
9's category.!!  
 
What an amazing achievement well done Bethan!!! 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


